                           WCGA ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING   MAY 20, 2008      
                                         SUNSET COUNTRY CLUB, SUMTER, SC 

The meeting was called to order at a7:13pm by President, Anne Kirlis , who welcomed everyone to the 82nd WCGA Championship.  She introduced the board and Cathy Robinson, Tournament Chairman.

Cathy Robinson also welcomed everyone and thanked the club and all those who have helped with the tournament.  The head pro was introduced and he hoped that fun and good golf was had by all. 

Anne then recognized the past presidents, Barbara Kuhn and Susan Harden.  The past champions were also recognized.  They are Jessie Funnyman, Lori Teague, Lisa Mooney ham, and Patty Moore.  She then presented Jessie with a gift for participating in the 40th year after she won the championship.

Nancy Newberry moved and Jessie Funnican seconded that we dispense with the reading of the minutes of last year’s meeting.  The motion was passed.

Donna Johnson, treasurer presented the treasurer’s report.  She reported that we had 125 clubs as members which is 26 more than last year.  Copies of her report were available on the tables for anyone to peruse.

Nancy Mayer reported that next year’s tournament will be held at Catawba CC in Hickory,NC  on May11-14, 2009.  The 2010 tournament will be held at Furman University Golf Club also in May.
The Junior Girls report was given by Vicki DiSantis.  The 2008 tournament will be held July 14-16 at Santee-Cooper Country Club in Santee, SC.  The 3rd WCGA Junior Girls’ Championship will be held July 13-15, 2009 at Whispering Pines Country Club in Whispering Pines. NC.  

Chris Shadoan, Team Captain reported on the matches that were held at Kingsmille Virginia and recognized the team members present.  The Virginias team came out on top this year.  This year’s matches will be held at the Dunes Club in Myrtle Beach, on July 20-23rd.

It was noted that the pairings were on the tables.  There being no other business a motion was made and second to adjourn.

Respectively submitted,

Susan Harden, Secretary

